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VON WIEGAND GIVEN IMPORT-
ANT WAR ASSIGNMENT

Berlin, via The Hague, Jan. 9. The
German general staff has issued an
order assigning Karl H. von Wiegand,
staff correspondent the United
Press, to the German army for the
duration of the war. A special pass
and other credentials have heen is-

sued to him from the grand general
headquarters of the kaiser, which will
permit him to visit at will the battle-fron- ts

on either the east or west
This is the first departure from the

original order which was that foreign
correspondents would be permitted to
visit the front only in accordance
with previously arranged plans.

HELP FOR NEEDY GIRLS WILL
COME THROUGH MAUL WILL
A fund to aid needy girls to prepare

themselves for work was started in
the win of the late William G. Maul,
head of the firm bearing his name at
160 W. Jackson blvd.

Maul, according to his friends, had
devoted much time and money in the
last few years to aid girls in dis-

tress.
The wil asked that his estate,

amounting to $46,000, should be held
in trust after his widow's death until
it grew to $100,000. Then the work
of helping friendless girls should be
started.
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ROADS HAVE ENOUGH MONEY
Railroads begging the government

the right to charge higher rates are
simply swimming in millions of extra
money, according to W. H. Lauck,
statistical expert of the railway
brotherhoods at the wage arbitra-
tion. Reserve funds of 43 western
roads amount to $53,541,129, Lauck
says. This is the answer to a pamph-
let sent out by the roads stating it
would cost $33,000 000 to grant the
increased wages demanded by the
unions
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. SPEAKS AT I. W. W. FORUM

Lillian Edell will be the speaker at
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the I. W. W. open, forum, 180 W;
Washington st, Sunday, 2:30 p. m.
Her subject will be "The Relation of
Anarchy to Organized Labor."
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WOMEN APPROVE VICE LAWS
Six new vice laws were stamped

with the approval of the Woman's
City club last night. They will be
taken to Springfield by a lobbying
committee and be presented to the
legislature.

Laws suggested deal with the fol-
lowing questions:

The abandonment of wife and
children.

Abatement and injunction law de-

claring houses of ill fame public nui-
sances.

Abolition of the fining system for
unfortunate women and an appro-
priation for a house of shelter.

Better support for the illegitimate
child.

Licensing of drug stores.
Licensing of hotels.
The committee to Springfield in-

cludes representatives from the com-
mittee of fifteen, Chicago Law & Or-
der league, vfligQance body and
Coulter house.
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WANTS AID IN HELPING JOBLESS

A chance for practical charity is
presented to Chicago people in the
form of an opportunity to further the
plans of the International Moulders'
union.

At 1132 W. Adams the union has
established a refuge for jobless union
men of the moulding trade, support-
ed thus far by the men of the union
who have work.

Here every night 35 men get shel-
ter from the cold, a warm bed and
food, if they need it J. J. MacGuire,
corresponding representative of the
union, is asking outside aid.

o o
Rob't Holt, arrested for alleged

blackmail attempt on H. A. Guess of
Guggenheim interests, jumped from
train near Pittsburgh while being-take-

to New York. Escaoed. t
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